
Good Evening, 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, February 6, 2017 
 
Parents of children starting Kindergarten in the Fall of 2017 and their child  
are invited to our Roll Out the Bag Night on February 22, 2017 from 5:30-6:30 p.m.   
at Centreville Community School. 
 
School Personnel will share fun activities that you can do at home with your 
child and each child will receive a Welcome to Kindergarten bag. 
 
Hope to see your there! 
 

The Cougar Kittens Early Childhood Development Centre will be bringing back  
their Early Childhood Enrichment Nights starting this Wednesday,  February 8, 2017  
and will run every Wednesday evening until May 3, 2017 from 6-7 PM at the  
Centreville Community School! These sessions are absolutely FREE to all families  
of children age 0-5 and will include a special programming session from a local 
 professional followed by a snack provided by The Cougar Kittens Early Childhood  
Development Centre!  Please preregister so that they  know how many children 
to accommodate for by emailing Charley Milbury at CougarKittens2015@gmail.com   
or call 276-3278. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
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